[image: image1.png]in
piiblic Educatio
Since 1869




Dear Parents,





In compliance with Florida Statute 381.0056 (7), regarding school health services, we are notifying you that students in the St. Johns County School District will be offered free screening for vision, hearing, and height/weight measurement for growth and development.





Your child will be screened unless you notify the school, in writing by signing below, no later than September 5, 2014, that you do not want your child to participate.





Nurses from the St. Johns County School District, in conjunction with school personnel and trained volunteers, will conduct the screenings.  Screening is defined by Florida Statutes as “presumptive identification of unknown or unrecognized disease or defects by the application of a test that can be given with ease and rapidity to apparently healthy persons.”





We are pleased to be able to offer programs that support the health and well-being of our students.  Please contact Mary Brand, RN, at 547-7409 if you have questions or concerns.





Sincerely,











Christine M. Stephan


Principal





ONLY SIGN BELOW AND RETURN IF YOU DO NOT 


WISH YOUR CHILD TO BE SCREENED.





Please DO NOT include my child, in any of the health screening process (height/weight, vision, and hearing):











											


Parent Name (Printed)		Signature of Parent			Date











Christine Stephan


	Principal





Gene Bennett


	Assistant Principal





Timberlin Creek Elementary School





555 Pine Tree Lane


St. Augustine, FL 32092


Telephone:  904-547-7400


Facsimile:  904-547-7405











